
SOUTHWEST TIMNATH METROPOLITAN 
DISTRICT  

 

6000 Summerfields Parkway 
Timnath, Colorado 80547 

          
 

                November 19, 2018 

 

Dear Residents: 

 

The Board of Directors of the Southwest Timnath Metropolitan Districts has passed 

a resolution raising the Operation and Maintenance fee roughly $8.34 per month which 

will make your O and M fee $250.00 per quarter, effective January 1, 2019.                                          

 

This increase is primarily due to the Fort Collins Loveland Water District raising 

their water rates 46%. The O and M fee increase will go directly to the Districts Operations 

budget for the budgeted Operations which includes the irrigation water for the District.  

  

As always, the budget will be posted on the District website and every year our 

district expenditures are independently audited.  The audits are filed with the State of 

Colorado each year.  If you would like to discuss the O and M fee increase further, I can 

be reached at 970-215-8000.   

 

 

Dino DiTullio, Chairman 

SOUTHWEST TIMNATH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 
 


